THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

CFFICE OF

THE CHANCELLOR Cctober 27, 194l

Dr. ¥. C, Allen

105 Robinson Gym
Campus

Dear Phog:

Your letter of October llth suggesting
an activity fee charge is probably perfectly
sound. I am under constant pressure from nearly
everyone, from the Kansan up and down, to expand
the activity ticket to get other activities under
the umbrella. Just now, the situation is pretty
tight, and, as you know, I have no power to

increase the fees, and the Regents look with
reluctance upon increases.

As we work out our athletic problem
there should be, however, more funds available for
diversion from organized athletics to intramurals
and 1 shall keep this suggestion in mind.

Thank you for calling it to my attention.

Sincerely yours,

, Sl

Deane W. Malott
Chancellor




